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Attachment 2d.
Web-based survey Thank You Email



Survey Thank You Email
Dear <insert name>,

On behalf of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention’s Division of Cancer Prevention and Control (DCPC), we thank you for completing the National Comprehensive Cancer Control Program (NCCCP) Survey. 

The information you provided will be used to inform DCPC NCCCP priorities and improve the program.

If you have any questions about the NCCCP Survey, please do not hesitate to contact Dr. Angela Moore at cyq6@cdc.gov or 770-488-3094. 

Many thanks, again, for your time and participation in this important effort!

Best Regards,
<Insert signature>
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